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Friends of Youth Services Opens Alyssa Sangeeta 
Jacobson 

Scholarship for 2022 Academic Year 

  
Friends of Youth Services and Palm Beach County, Inc. announces the call for applications for the 2022 
Alyssa Sangeeta Jacobson Scholarship. The scholarship opens on February 1 and will close on March 31, 
2022. 
  
The Alyssa Sangeeta Jacobson Scholarship is dedicated to those who need a little extra assistance in 
achieving educational goals. The scholarship provides $1,000 per year, distributed over two semesters to 
each recipient, and is renewable for up to four years, depending on the degree or certificate program. 
  
The scholarship is open to graduating high school seniors and high school graduates who will attend an 
accredited college or technical vocational school beginning in Fall 2022. Currently enrolled college, 
technical, or vocational students are also encouraged to apply. Enhanced consideration will be given to 
applicants who are members of Future Leaders United for Change or involved in the dependency or 
delinquency systems. 
  
For more information on the scholarship and the application criteria, please visit http://pbcgov.com/ysd-

scholarship or contact Geeta-Loach Jacobson, Director of Outreach and Community Programming of Palm 

Beach County Youth Services, at 561-242-5713. 
  

  
### 

  
The scholarship is in memory of Alyssa Sangeeta Jacobson. Alyssa was committed to living a self-sufficient life and 
discovering her passions. Her determination to pursue education, earning undergraduate and graduate degrees, 
enabled her to live consistent with those commitments. She hoped others could have support to achieve their goals. 
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